Dan., 1, 1938

George E. Rose, President

Dear Mr. Hosa:

Beginning next week we will operate the min
Thursday and Friday, having idle days Wednesday and Saturday.

This will be on the same four day week basis but will f£it into
our operating plans better with the stockpile and other jobs and at the

same time will provide for a smaller week end and eliminate nart of the

work done in cleaning up slate falls which are now accurmilating over the

longer week end. This should not interfere with shioments in any way

LY

hat we can foresee down here. If there is any disadvantage to this
procedure at the other end, please let us know.
Yours very trulv,

ISCONSIN STEEL COMPANY

Superintendent




